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Manzano Oil Corporation P.0O. Box 2107
Roswell, New Mexico 88202-2107
(505) 623-1996
FAX (505) 625-2620

August 15, 1994

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P.0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

Attn: Mr. David R. Catanach

Re: Santo Nino Prospect
NMOCD Case #9253, Order #R-8546
Santo Nino-Bone Spring Pool
Section 30, T18S, R30E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Manzano 0il Corporation has operating interest in the captioned pool
and respectfully requests that the Commission establish permanent
80-acre spacing provisions in the special rules and regulations for
the operation thereof.

We believe that the establishment of 80-acre spacing will prevent
economic waste and provide for orderly development and exploitation
of hydrocarbons from these properties and is in the best interest of
all concerned.

Your favorable consideration in this matter will be most
appreciated.

Yours very truly,
] /
Kenneth Barbe, Jr.
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